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And relax everyone, we have reached the end of another week!
We are so pleased now to be receiving great learning tasks back from almost all our learners, well done to everyone who is making this happen. 
We are really grateful for the effort being put in to completing the tasks and posting them to us. The majority of the work being posted will help staff to write your child’s report next term and identify their next steps in their learning.
I can see many pupils are making some great progress.
Google Meets
These are definitely the highlights of my week!
To accommodate a few requests from families who are understandably finding home learning difficult to balance with all the other demands of family life, we have decided on the days that class Google Meets take place, to only issue two other learning tasks. We hope this will allow a better balance for all concerned.
Next week
P1-3 – 9.30 am Monday and Friday
P3-6 – 11.30 am Tuesday and Friday
P6/7 – 1.30pm Monday and Thursday
Photograph Competition
Our theme this week of outdoor patterns has produced some amazing pictures. As before, my favourite pictures will be sent out on a separate attachment for you all to enjoy.
We are aiming to share more of the  other pictures on our school website too.
Thank you to everyone who has submitted pictures.
Our theme next week is “Something That Makes Me Happy”
Remember to email photos to our school in box, not staff emails.
ballater.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

Recipe Packs
We are delighted to be sharing the first recipe packs on Monday.
Those families that asked to be included in the Tomato Pasta recipe pack can collect their pack from the school reception area on Monday between 9.00 am and 4.00pm. Your family names are on your packs. Please use the hand sanitizer provided.
We would love to hear and see your feedback and photos of your cooking.
The recipe for next week will be bruschetta. 
Please let us know by 4pm Tuesday if you would like to receive a recipe pack this week.

As always, if you have any queries or concerns, please email us on the school in box in the first instance and we can get back to you as soon as possible.

Wishing you all a restful and safe weekend.
The Ballater Staff



